
 JA 
 
Dear Parents,  

 

• All Year Groups - Bentley Photographic are visiting on Friday 20 September. Please ensure your son 
is looking smart in full school uniform (jumpers are not required.) If you would like your son to have a 
sibling photo these will be taken before school and your children should come into the hall at 8.15am. 
this is for VCP siblings ONLY.  

 
• Year 3 - Fun Football - CANCELLED Friday 20/9/24 & Friday 27/9/24 - Mr Pateman is off island. 

 
• All Year Groups - Reminder! School Flu Programme - Monday 23 September - please return your son’s 

Consent Form for the Nasal Flu Vaccination to the school office. The forms were sent home with boys 
last week. If you have mislaid your form, please call the Child Health Team on 443741 as we do not 
have any spare consent forms in the office. 
 

• Year 3 - Coffee Morning - Tuesday 24 September, see attached flyer. 
 

• All Year Groups - Founders Dress Down Day! Wednesday 25 September - we are inviting boys to dress 
down in House Colours. If your son has been selected to run in the Knight’s Shield, he should wear his 
PE kit with full tracksuit - Mr Silva has spoken to the boys involved. 
 

• All Year Groups - Tinathon 2024 - we are collecting tins in aid of The Shelter Trust for the Homeless. 
All tins should be handed into school by Wednesday 2 October - boxes will be available in each year 
group donations. See attached poster. 
 
All Year Groups - Junior & Senior Choir - Our choirs are singing at the Tinathon for the Shelter Trust on 
Friday 4 October at 10am. This will be at the cows at West Centre and parents are welcome to come 
along to watch. If any parents are available to walk with us Miss Lezala will be very grateful! Leaving 
school at 9:45am and back by 10:45am. Please email her on r.lezala@vcp.sch.je 
 
As it's so early in the term we are doing lots of songs that we've done before so we won't split into 
choirs - just sing along with the songs you know and stand aside for those you don't! The songs are: 

o VCP Rights Song 
o Give It All You've Got 
o This Is Me 
o Pompeii 
o Power in Me 
o I Love My Life 
o Fight Song (this is new for Senior Choir and is on Seesaw) 
o Naughty (this is new for Junior Choir and is on Seesaw) 

 
• All Year Groups - we have many unnamed snack pots/lunch boxes and water bottles. Please can 

parents ensure that all items are clearly labelled and remind your son to check lost property or the 
playground if he is missing anything. Any unnamed items will be disposed of on a weekly basis.  

 

 

Weekly Reminders - 19 September 2024 
 
 
 

mailto:r.lezala@vcp.sch.je

